
Van Buren County Road Commission

[  W e e k  o f  F e b r u a r y  2 1 ,  2 0 2 1  ]

Maintenance Engineering
Operations Update Update

- Tree trimming and removal has begun on
CR 681 from CR 352 to M-51. Questions
regarding this project can be directed to
Dave Clift at 269-674-8011 ext. 230.

- Tree removal on CR 687 between 90th
Avenue and 94th Avenue continues in
place of snow removal. 

- Crews are boom mowing in Lawrence and
Antwep Townships as weather allows. 

- We pride ourselves on covering our entire
road system each day during snow events.
In doing this, our drivers encounter trash
cans and mailboxes – if residents have
questions or concerns regarding damages to
these items, please encourage them to call
our office as we have procedures in place to
properly address these concerns. 

MISCELL ANEOUS
Update

- We are now scheduling the 2022 Road
Tours! The long-range forecast is predicting a
warm March, please contact Alyssa to begin
scheduling for mid-March. 

- Frost Laws were implemented on February
22nd at 6 AM. For our list of All-Season
County roads, All-Season State roads, and
Restricted roads, visit vbcrc.org/frostlaws.

- While closed to walk-ins, our office is ready
and available to help! Contact us via phone at
269-674-8011, email at vbcrc@vbcrc.org,
Facebook, Instagram, and visitors can utilize
the dropbox outside of our office. 

VBCRC's newest addition to the fleet.
Nicknamed "Big Jeff" this truck

honors jeff daughtry, vbcrc's late
roadside group leader.


